
Installation of sink in room N301 
 
The installation of the sink in the N301 microscope room 
has been completed. 
The sink is now ready for use from 7. February. 
Anyone is welcome to use the sink, but please be sure to 
use the appropriate sponge for each application  
(in vivo, invitro (living cells), fixed specimen, cleaning of 
sink). 
We ask for your cooperation in keeping the sink clean. 
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